
Town of Norfolk
Work Session of the Norfolk Town Board

March 27, 2013
 
The Norfolk Town Board held a work session on Wednesday,
March 27, 2013 at 03:30 PM at the Norfolk Town Hall.
 
Present  were  Supervisor  Charles  Pernice,  Deputy
Supervisor  Kevin  Enslow,  Councilman  Donald  Purvis,
Councilwoman Jean Gang, Highway Superintendent
Larry Villnave, Engineer Aaron Jarvis, Sewer Plant Operator
Steve Siddon.
 
Engineer Aaron Jarvis presented the board with the plans for
the upcoming sewer  project  to  review.  No decisions were
made or action was taken.
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Dated: March 27, 2013
 
Tammy K Sweet – Deputy Town Clerk
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